
Thanks
Kev – please acknowledge back to Peter Harley that you have this information. 

Dave 

From: Lashta Haidari 
Sent: Monday, 11 May 2015 12:03 PM
To: David Kerr
Cc: Kevin Short
Subject: FW: GROUNDWATER AND STORMWATER ISSUES AT 5 LAWRENCE/18 MARMORA

Dave, 

Kevin is the assessing officer for this Mod. 

Lashta 

From: David Kerr 
Sent: Monday, 11 May 2015 12:01 PM
To: Lashta Haidari
Subject: FW: GROUNDWATER AND STORMWATER ISSUES AT 5 LAWRENCE/18 MARMORA

Lashta
I believe this is your Mod

Dave

From: Peter Harley [mailto:harlquin@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, 11 May 2015 10:19 AM
To: David Kerr
Subject: GROUNDWATER AND STORMWATER ISSUES AT 5 LAWRENCE/18 MARMORA

Dear David,

We are writing again to express our ongoing concern with the proposed modification to the approved 
development at the above address. 
Our concerns relate to the extensive movement of groundwater and stormwater in this precinct which is 
now subject to controls encased in two approved DA's.

MOD 2015/0032 relating to DA2007/0856 ( in the name of Minnic/Moorgate) seeks relaxation of 
Council imposed conditions relating to groundwater movement and controls. These controls were 
designed to prevent problems in the underground carparke of the proposed developments and to prevent 
flooding detriment to downstream neighbours.

In a recent storm event, No.20 and 22 Marmora were flooded by storm water flowing across 18 
Marmora, as it has historically done in every storm event. On this occasion the flooding was more severe 
with an already elevated water table.

Sent: 11/05/2015 12:04:06 PM

Subject:
RE: GROUNDWATER AND STORMWATER ISSUES AT 5 LAWRENCE/18 
MARMORA



Pictorial coverage of Friday, I May, is enclosed for your reference and the assessment of your staff.

Your sincerely

--
Best regards

Peter Harley
President
Friends of Freshwater Inc.
4 Marmora St. Freshwater Beach. 2096 
NSW. Australia
landline 9939 1820. mobile 0418 611 606 
harlquin@gmail.com


